Slope Borough: Withdraw from Teachers' Unit

Certified administrators of the North Slope Borough School District have petitioned the North Slope Borough School Board to hold a secret ballot of certificated administrators to determine whether they may separate from the teachers' bargaining unit and form their own.

During the board's regular meeting of Oct. 6, 1975, the school board accepted the administrators' petition and instructed Dr. John Anttonen, Superintendent of Schools, to conduct the secret ballot.

Should the administrators form their own barganing unit, they will bargin independently from the district's teachers for the 1976-77 school year.